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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

In the past month - attended discussion groups with course reps and 
course leads regarding blended learning with any issues that have 
arisen and how they could be resolved. 
Another course rep and I met with the 1st year in Health and Social 
Care to promote Student Union and rep elections which are due early 
November. 
Preparing a short video for the College of Social Science about my role 
as School Rep. 
Working on Key Performance Indicators 
Met with the Head of School and the Deputy Head of School to discuss 
communication issues within the school and have planned at the end of 
November to hold a Q&A with the Head, Deputy Head of School and 
course reps. 
The Health and Social Care Society arranged online activities. 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

Two new newsletters within the Health and Social Care School set up by 
Student Experience & Standards Officer 
1) Master's Monthly for all on MSc Programmes 
2) Nursing News 
Nursing for 2020/21 introduced the Nursing Student Buddy Scheme. 
This is an informal scheme seeking to ease the transition by matching 
new nursing students with experienced 2nd and 3rd year students to 
form peer to peer support relationships where students can gain 
confidence and benefit from the sharing of insider knowledge. Over 150 
second and third year students offered to be a Nursing Student Buddy. 

Plans for next 
month 

Work on KPI 
Communication within the School to be highlighted for improvement. 
Meet with new reps after elections 
Continue with drop in sessions online for various times of the day to 
accommodate the variety of courses within the School eg those on 
placements, starting dates of courses, those who prefer evening 
meetings. 

 


